
     Happy February! Happy Valentine’s Day!

We, the Friends of the East Kingston Public Library, would like to start off this newsletter by
thanking Cara Gray for all that she has done as a member of our board over the past several
years. Most recently she took on the responsibility of Treasurer and has done an amazing job
staying on top of our budget, paying attention to detail, and handling our reporting to name
just a few things. She also did a wonderful job helping me (Nikki Cutler) transition into the
role of Communications director last spring and I will forever be grateful to her for that. We
will miss her positive attitude and hard work ethic, but wish her the best of luck settling into
her new town and being closer to family. 
Cara – thank you and we wish you all the best in this new chapter of your life!  

Don’t forget to stop by at the Water Street Bookstore 
on Feb 1st to support your local bookstore as well as 
the Friends! And if you can’t make it in person then 
you can always shop online too! 

   February Specials at the Used Book Store (UBS) 
   Open Fridays from 10-5 and Saturday 10-1 

     Great selection of romance novels to celebrate 
     Valentine’s Day
     Jigsaw puzzles
     Junior classics - beautiful sets!
     Exploring - land and sea!
     Photography - great collection of books covering all DVDs
     Historical Fiction

Please follow our FaceBook Page “Friends of East Kingston Public Library,” visit our webpage  
or email us at friendsofekpl@gmail.com for information in 2024.
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